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[bookmark: _GoBack]Applications and any questions should be submitted to the Vice President of the OSCL, Bobby McDonald, at ivmcdonaldr@gmail.com by February 20th, 2015. 



1. What are your favorite activities to take part in while attending OJCL convention, and why?




2. What service events have you attended sponsored by the OJCL, and what did they mean to you? 




3. What does getting to attend OJCL convention mean to you? 





4. What kind of leadership opportunities have you taken advantage of in regards to the OJCL?



5. How difficult would it be for you to attend convention without this award (select one)? Feel free to explain your circumstances. 
very difficult		somewhat difficult		not difficult
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